Kids In Flight, Inc.

P.O. Box 5234 Willowick, Ohio 44095-5234

216.287.6565 | kidsinflight.org | info@kidsinflight.org



July 21, 2007

Alan Columbo
Miles Tent Rental

Dear Alan,

On behalf of Kids in Flight™, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your commitment to making Wings of Wonder™ 2007 such a success! Your donation certainly made a huge impact on the event and with record participation this year, we could not have done it without you!

Your decision to participate is clearly a testament to your support of our mission and your personal dedication to improving the lives of children who are battling serious illnesses. I want you to know that your involvement was acknowledged on a large sign placed near the event entrance as well as on each participant's t-shirt.

I hope your experience was as rewarding as mine and that you will consider future participation in Kids in Flight programs. Again, thank you so much for deeply discounting the two 40x60 tents for our event!

For tax purposes, please note that Kids in Flight, Inc. is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization. Donations are tax deductible under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (subject to IRS Rules and Regulations). Kids in Flight, Inc.'s FEIN number is 20-2882163. If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact Maria Weybrecht at 216-287-6565 or maria@kidsinflight.org.

All my best.

Maria F. Weybrecht President & Founder

Kids in Flight